

SEPTEMBER



NEWSLETTER



WELCOMING NEW STUDENTS

A Fresh Start!

The new school year kicked off with open arms for all our new students! We're thrilled to see our community grow with bright, eager faces ready to learn, make friends, and dive into the UIS experience. Orientation activities helped everyone feel at home, and the energy of meeting new classmates and teachers made the start of the year truly special. Here's to new beginnings and all the adventures ahead!



STUDENT ELECTIONS

Make Your Vote Count

This month, our student body had the chance to make their voices heard through the student elections. Campaigns were lively, speeches were inspiring, and students came together to vote for the leaders who will represent them this year. It was a fantastic reminder that every voice matters and that leadership is about service, collaboration, and making a positive impact on our school community.



UIS UNIVERSITY FAIR

Opportunities in One Place

On September 24th, UIS hosted its annual University Fair, welcoming representatives from 22 universities eager to meet our students. UIS is well-known among these schools for nurturing students who are motivated, capable, and ready to succeed. Students had the chance to attend presentations, ask questions, and get a firsthand look at opportunities for higher education. It was an invaluable day for exploring paths after UIS and discovering what the future could hold.











CLUB DAY

Lead, Join, Connect!

Our first-week Friday was buzzing with excitement for Club Day. Students had the chance to lead their own clubs, show off their skills, and boost their resumes, while others explored clubs to find new hobbies and make friends. From sports and arts to academics and special interests, there was something for everyone. It was inspiring to see students stepping up to lead, collaborate, and connect over shared passions. This year's club day was especially fuller because of the new Dance club that is starting under the guidance of Ms. Kim, who is a professional dance instructor. The club members had a little performance done which attracted many new students to join! Club Day wasn't just fun—it was the start of friendships and memories that will last the whole year.